
McDowell Sonoran Conservancy Membership Disclaimer 

This disclaimer is to inform all members of the McDowell Sonoran Conservancy that, as a member of this 
organization, you do not possess voting privileges within the organization's decision-making processes. 
While your support and membership are highly valued, it is essential to understand that voting rights 
are not extended to members. 

The McDowell Sonoran Conservancy is committed to its mission of preserving and advancing natural 
open space and the governing body, which may include a board of directors or trustees, holds the 
responsibility for making strategic and operational decisions on behalf of the organization. 

Membership in the McDowell Sonoran Conservancy provides other benefits, such as access to exclusive 
events, newsletters, and opportunities to engage with the organization's mission and activities. 
Members can actively contribute through volunteerism, fundraising efforts, and providing input to 
discussions. However, it is important to emphasize that membership does not equate to voting power in 
organizational decisions. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification about your membership rights, please feel free to 
reach out to the Conservancy team. 


